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Maths - Place Value – focusing on 
thousands 
Geography - Rivers and the water cycle 
Science - Habitats 
Art - Storytelling Illustrations 
PE - Tag rugby and Dance (Charleston) 
Computing - Internet Safety  
English – Play Scripts 
Main texts: Wind in the Willows – 
Kenneth Graeme 
LOtC - Field studies around the river 
topic 
PSHE - Being Me in My World  
French - My family 
 
 
The children will be given their first 
piece of homework on Monday 18th, to 
be returned by Thursday 21st 
September. 
 
 
  
 
 

 

PE/Games Kit & LOTC 

Clothes Reminder. 

 

P.E is on Mondays and Thursdays. 

For LOtC activities, the children 

need to have tracksuit bottoms 

and wellies in school all week.  

Brilliant Start to Year 4! 

The children have all settled in 

brilliantly.  We have been 

incredibly impressed with their 

organisational skills.  Thank you so 

much for your support.  We are off 

to great start!  

 

Thanks to all who were able to 

attend Meet the Teachers. For 

those who were unable to be 

there, your child was given the 

leaflets to bring home. Let us know 

if you have any questions. 

Thank You! 
 

Reading Books 

Please remember to read with your 

children on a regular basis.  The 

children generally choose their own 

books. We believe that it is really 

important that the children enjoy 

their reading experiences, so please 

let us know how they are getting 

on.   

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

River Study 

Thursday 13th and 20th Oct 

As part of our Wind in the 

Willows and Rivers topic, we 

will be carrying out a river 

fieldwork study, led by Mrs 

Ottaway and a member of 

SERT (South East Rivers 

Trust).  The children will 

need a coat and wellies.  

 


